
 
 
 
 
8th May 2018 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Re: Summer Uniform Shorts 
 
The school’s student school council have been considering summer uniform and in particular 
requested school uniform shorts to be worn in summer months.  In consultation with the governing 
body, approval has been given for an optional school short, for boys and girls, that may be worn 
during the summer term. 
 
The approved school uniform short has an Arnewood logo on the leg and is available from PMG 
Schoolwear in New Milton as an order only item, for a cost of £22.99.  School uniform shorts must be 
worn with plain, unpatterned, grey, black or white, ankle or calf length socks and standard school 
uniform shoes.  PE shorts may not be worn instead. 
 
As the sunny weather approaches, please can you take the opportunity to remind your son/daughter of 
the precautions that should be taken if outside in the sunshine for extended periods, including the use 
of a high factor sun cream, for example at sports fixtures, or on trips. 
 
For further advice or information please contact your child’s head of year.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Kim Watson 
Assistant Headteacher       Rec17/18/Letters 
	


